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Letter dated 14 April 2003 from the Secretary-General addressed
to the President of the Security Council

I have the honour to refer to the attached communication, dated 11 April 2003,
from the Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency (see annex).

I should be grateful if you would have this circulated as a document of the
Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan
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Annex
Letter dated 11 April 2003 from the Director General of
the International Atomic Energy Agency addressed to the
Secretary-General

In paragraph 16 of its resolution 1051 (1996), adopted on 27 March 1996, the
Security Council called for the consolidation of the periodic requirements for
progress reports on relevant IAEA activities in Iraq under resolutions 699 (1991),
715 (1991) and 1051 (1996), and requested the Director General to submit such
consolidated reports every six months to the Council, commencing on 11 April
1996.

I should therefore be grateful if you would arrange for the enclosed fifteenth
consolidated biannual report to be distributed as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Mohamed ElBaradei


